
Isocore's SDN/MPLS 2015 Huge Success! 
 
RESTON, VA – 
 
Isocore's annual conference on SDN/MPLS held November 2015 attracted 
the highest number of attendees from Service Providers. 
 
We would like to thank everyone for their support in making SDN/MPLS 
2015 the leading event in emerging solutions and technologies. We could 
not have done it without the support of our sponsors, speakers, and 
attendees. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next year Oct 30- Nov 3 2016. 
 

 
 


